Dear [Donor's Name],

We hope this letter finds you in great spirits. On behalf of [Church Name], we would like to
extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous contribution towards the building of our new
church facility.

Your support plays a vital role in helping us create a space where our community can gather,
worship, and grow in faith. Because of your generosity, we are one step closer to realizing our
vision for the church, and we deeply appreciate your commitment to our mission.

We are excited to see how the new facility will enhance our programs and outreach efforts, and
we are eager to share our progress with you in the coming months. Your involvement makes a
meaningful difference, and we are grateful to have you as a part of our church family.

Thank you once again for your incredible support. May God bless you abundantly for your
kindness and generosity.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Church Name]
[Contact Information]



